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Paper B - Terms of Reference 

 

1. Summary 

1.1. The Business Support Board is required to approve the draft Terms of 
Reference attached at Appendix 1. 

2. Recommendations 

2.1. Board members originally considered the draft Terms of Reference at the first 
meeting in November 2021 where it was suggested that these be revisited after 

the January meeting to ensure the breadth of board activity was reflected.  

2.2. Subject to the Board’s agreement to any proposed changes, it is asked to 
discuss and further approve the Terms of Reference following today’s meeting. 

 

 

 


